
 

District C-2 Notice of Motion.      Pending Vote 

 

On August 26th in Champion, Alberta, District C-2 held its first cabinet meeting for 2018-19.  

Judge Brian Stevenson spoke on behalf of Lion Dr. Patti Hill’s election campaign and on Patti & 

Greg.  

It was with full support of our District C-2 cabinet that we felt that we could afford to make a 

donation to Dr. Patti Hill’s campaign from our District C-2 Convention reserve fund, in the 

amount of $10,000.00.  The fund currently has a balance of $28,301.52.   

It was deemed appropriate that the Lions of District C-2 should have a say in the donation of 

these funds, and it was decided that a vote from the Lions of District C-2 will take place at the 

District C-2 convention, being held between October 19-20, 2018 at the Deerfoot Inn & Casino, 

in Calgary, Alberta. 

This notification is being sent to all Lions clubs in District C-2, prior to the 45 day deadline for 

the start of the District C-2 convention, that there will be a separate vote held at the District C-

2 Convention, being held at the Deerfoot Inn & Casino between October 19-20, 2018.    The 

ballot for each eligible voting Lion will contain the question:  “Do you support the use of District 

C-2 Convention reserve funds, to be used in support of the Dr. Patti Hill’s election campaign for 

Lions 3rd International Vice President, In the amount of $10,000.00.  The District C-2 

Convention reserve fund currently has a balance of $28,301.52”.    

You need to be a registered voter for your Lions club and your club must be up to date on 

payment of all International and District dues to be eligible to vote. 

Thank you, 

District Governor Lion Tyler Bray   


